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April 18th – 21st, 2024 
Kastner Cup  Sonoma, CA 
 
As some may know, Michele and I 
enjoyed presenting TS1 at Sonoma raceway 
for the Kastner Cup Event for Dr Philip 
Hoops. With Joe Alexander, But most 
important Dottie Richards the widow of Joe 
Richards the restorer of this fantastic car. We 
were asked to drive the pace lap behind the 
pace car leading the two races Saturday and 
Sunday,  Wow! Now that was a fun 
experience, I wish I had a camera on Dottie to 
see the smile on her face or 
horror whichever it was. lol  
Also attending was one of our own Henry 
Morrison and gang. Bringing home an award 
for his TR3 #10a and #73 with the top winner 
of Kastner Cup. 
We started off our trip with a wonderful 
dinner hosted by Henry and Christine 
Morrison at his home in Millcreek, with Mark 
Bradakis other Hall of Fame honored racers 
and Joe Alexander. Again I thank them so 
much!  And a huge  
Thank You to Philip Hoops for this fantastic 
opportunity.                                                      
 More fun to come we are off to Ohio for the 
TRA national meet to present the car in June 
and other events. 
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May 25th – 27th, 2024 
Memorial Day Tour 
 
The Tour Group gathered under dark, 
rainy skies on Saturday May 25th.   We 
set out for Torrey, UT with optimistic 
thoughts of a warm and dry southern 
Utah.  The roads were fairly clear of 
traffic, and we picked up some 
members in Goshen.  Heading out of 
Fairview, it appeared that we would 
encounter nastier weather as we 
headed up the canyon.  We were 
correct.  First it was a light rain.  Then 
we drove into the clouds that were 
hanging on the mountains near the top 
of Skyline Dr.  Next came the SNOW!!!  
What the....this is supposed to be a 
scenic drive, but all we could see was 
the road about 10 feet in front of our 
cars!  I went to high beams with the 
headlights because of the lack of 
visibility. 
 
We reached Huntington and had lunch 
in the park, sharing the pavilion with a 
family celebrating their daughter's 
birthday.  She was two years old that 
day and was serenaded by the BMCU 
choir/Tourers. 
 
The rest of the trip to Torrey was 
uneventful and the weather kept 
getting better and better.  We pulled 
into the hotel parking lot behind a van 
pulling a trailer.  Turns out it was Lars 
and Rox with their MG TD, on their way 
home from California!   They knew we 
were going to be in Torrey, so they 
changed their route and met us!  What 
a great surprise! 
 
Sunday the Touring Group split up into 
different groups as we always do and 
covered the area around Torrey.  
Sunday dinner at the Mexican 
restaurant was a tasty prelude to an 
evening being entertained with songs 
by Drew.  Mike Whipple couldn't make 
it this year for the first time in over 10 
years.  
 
The beauty of the Torrey area was 
enjoyed on Monday as we chose 
different routes.  I think you could 
spend a week in and around Torrey and 
still not even scratch the surface of 
what there is to see and do. 
Pics1  Pics2  Pics3 
Pics4  Pics5 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161503674279455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161503717494455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161503737334455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161503744329455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161501332504455/
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June Events! 

 
June is an action packed month!  Double, no triple check your calendars and email for updates! 

First is up is the Chalk Creek Run and Picnic on the 8th of June. 
Next up is British Field Days at Liberty Park on the 15th of June. 

To close out the month, the Monte Cristo drive on the 29th of June. 
 

 

 

The BMCU lost beloved member Frank Mousley on May 25th, 2024 
 

 

 

Auto Jumble 

 

 
$9,000.00 

1978 Triumph Spitfire 1500 Convertible with hardtop, 4-speed with 
overdrive, tonneau cover, too many new parts to list. Seats need 

upholstery and carpet replaced. Garaged since 2004. $9,000. 
Located in Millcreek. 

Facebook Listing 

 

 
$5,500.00 

1972 MGB GT. This is a fun little car. I have had it for several years, 
but have other projects. Car runs drives and stops. It has a cool sun 
roof option that was on the car when i got it so not sure when it 
was added. The car does have some body issues, but no holes. (see 
pictures). Interior is all there, but has wear. Great summer car to 
drive around in.           Facebook Listing 
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https://www.britishfieldday.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161505197654455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41909299454/permalink/10161462698979455/
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BMCU Merchandise 
 
Here is the current BMCU merchandise.  Roger 
Hemingway has can take payment via cash or by 
credit card via Square.  Please let him know which 
items you’re interested in so Roger can bring them 
to you at the next club event. 
 

BMCU Patch $ 6.00 

Decals $ 2.00 or $ 3.00 for 2 

Grill Badge $ 25.00 

Grill Badge Bracket $ 5.00 

Ball Cap $ 15.00 

Hat Pin $ 3.00 

Polo Shirt $ 25.00 

T-Shirt $ 15.00 

TR6 Patch $ 3.00 

TR6 Hat Pin $ 6.00 

Koozie $ 3.00 

License Plate $ 5.00 

Name Tag $ 8.00 (paid in advance) 
 

 
 

 

 
Lucus Calendar 

 
 

Feb 10:  Potluck Planning Meeting 

Feb 17:  Tech Session 

Mar 17:  St. Paddy’s Brunch 

Mar 23:  Eureka Run 

Apr 27:  Ogden Canyon/North Ogden Divide 

May 25:  Memorial Day Tour to Torrey 

Jun 08:  Chalk Creek Run and Picnic 

Jun 15:  Field Day 

Jun 29:  Monte Cristo 

Jul 13:  Time/Speed/Distance Rally 

Aug 10:  Early Morning Mirror Lake Run 

Aug 24:  Trappers Loop 

Sep 02:  State Street Cruise 

Sep 28:  Alpine Loop & BBQ 

Oct 12:  Nebo Fall Color Tour & Luncheon 

Nov 09:  Season End Dinner @ Left Fork Grill 

 

Midweek Madness Drives: TBA 

 

Watch the group site for email announcements 

 

Don’t forget impromptu events too.  Tech 

Session anyone? 

 

 
Club Officers 2024 

 
 

Governor General - Roger Davis 

 

Lt. Governor - Kent Jensen 

 

Chancellor of the Exchequer - Pat Rich 

 

Quartermaster - Roger Hemingway 

 

Web Master - Drew Frink 

 

Membership Director - Dennis Walkingshaw 

 

Newsletter Editor - Nghia Nguyen 

 

Contact BMCU 

 

 
Exchequer Report 

 
 

Account balance 2023:                       $ 2,456.83 

 

Contributions:                                          $ 0.00 

 

Merchandise Sales:                                 $ 15.00 

 

Debit 2023:                                              $ 0.00 

 

Current Balance 4/24:                        $ 2,461.83 
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